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CIRCULAR REGARDING JOY OF GIVING WEEK 

Dear Parents, 
Namaste! 
We are happy to announce that TSUS will be celebrating the week of ‘Joy of Giving’ also 
known as ‘Dhaan Utsav’ from 5th October 2020 to 9th October 2020. 
 
As part of the event, the following exciting activities and online events have been scheduled. 
Please make a note of the following. 

DATE & 
TIME 

EVENT CLASS REMARKS 

MON, 5th 
OCTOBER 
2020 
 
 

EXPRESSING GRATITUDE All  
 

Students shall begin the week 
by making lovely cards 
beforehand and present the 
same to their class teachers 
on google classroom and to 
their parents at home to 
express gratitude and submit 
the same on google 
classroom. 
 
 

MON, 5th 
OCTOBER 
– 8th 
OCTOBER 
 

DONATION OF FOOD ITEMS, CLOTHES 
OR OTHER ITEMS TO COMMUNITY 
HELPERS 
(with the help of parents) 
 

All 
 
 

There are many community 
helpers who work around us 
– cleaners, postman, 
watchman, grocers, etc. 
Students can encourage their 
parents to give them 
something that would make 
them happy on their behalf 
by showing gestures of 
gratitude and capture those 
moment through picture 
when they come to their 
doorstep. 
 



WED, 7th 

OCTOBER, 
2020 
(04:00pm 
to 
05:00pm) 
 
 

TALK BY HELLEN KELLER INSTITUTE 
(Understand the importance of 
having and the joy of giving) 

Class 
3 to 8 
 
 

On Google Meet  

THUR, 8th 
OCTOBER 
(DEAR 
time) 

MAKING BUCKET LIST AND ARRANGE 
DONATION ITEMS AT HOME:  
e.g.: - books, toys, clothes, etc that the 
child has already used and is willing to 
part with. 
 
(list and arrange all the items that 
could be donated or given away for 
bringing happiness in others life when 
lockdown uplifts) 
 
 

ALL Share the bucket list in the 
google classroom. Make a 
donation box/ arrange items 
at home that you could 
donate to make someone 
happy when everything 
becomes normal. 

FRI, 9th 
OCTOBER 

CREATE OWN RECORDING OF VIDEO 
AND AUDIO FOR HELLEN KELLER 
INSTITUTE STUDENTS  
 

Class 
4 to 8 

Volunteer by preparing 
Videos along with Audio on 
the following topics: 
1. Stories 
2. Action songs 
3. Short experimental videos 
explaining science concepts 
4. Fun with numbers 
5. Simple puzzles and word 
games 
 
Students will be guided on 
the same by Subject teachers 
of Science, Math and English. 
 
 
 

FRI, 9th 
OCTOBER 

SHARE PICTURES OF DONATION 
MADE/ GRATITUDES EXPRESSED TO 
THE COMMUNITY HELPERS AND 
ESSENTIAL SERVICE WORKERS 

All Share all the good work you 
have done to make your 
community helpers happy – it 
could be as simple as saying 
thank you, giving card, or 
sending emails or messages 
to your relatives who are 
working in essential services 
or any photos captured while 
your parents donate to them 



 
 food items or any other 
items on your suggestion to 
make them happy while 
coming to help at your 
doorstep. 
 
A padlet will be shared on 
the same to upload the 
picture with your comments. 
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